
June 2011 Meeting 

1 – GSF Funding application was submitted by the June 3rd deadline. This includes money for Grad 
Lounge furniture for DWE and E6. (For more details talk with Sarang Gumfekar, VP Finance) 

2 – Health and Safety: 

 No lab gloves should be worn in the hallways!  (CEGSA would be interested in getting some 
reminder posters placed on doors throughout the buliding. 

 Regarding wearing lab glasses and coats when TA’ing labs:  As a paid employees of the 
university, it is our professional responsibility to wear lab glasses and coats in the lab. We 
would like to see this conveyed more clearly in the TA training course. Also, if professors can 
put additional emphasis on this point when they hire a lab TA, hopefully we can remedy the 
situation together. 

3 – June Bowling Event: June 28th. Preparations will be complete by June 20th. 

4 – July Departmental BBQ Event: July 20th. Preparations are ongoing but will be completed by July 
7th or 8th. 

 An Ultimate Frizbee tournament is being planned, with prizes! 
 Halal and vegetarian food will be included in the menu. 

 


